Patient Information from

Dr Michael MacSorley

I wish to let everybody know that I will be leaving the Practice on the 30th June after 28 years of service. It has been a pleasure and an honour to look after everyone down through the years and I would like to thank you all for your support and loyalty. I would particularly like to thank my father Dr Michael MacSorley Snr who started the Practice in 1948 and my brother Dr Peter who retired in 2016 after 30 years and my brother Dr Fred who was also a member of the Practice. In addition to all the other Doctors, Practice Manager, Nurses, Medical Receptionists   Administrative Staff and Pharmacists that I have had the pleasure of working with over the years. I would also like to thank especially, my current GP Partner Dr Nuala McMahon, also Dr Ryan, Dr Gawlik and all the regular Locum Doctors who have helped to keep the Practice going over the last number of years. Finally I would like to ask you to support the new incoming Lead GP Dr Paul Loughrey who has a wealth of experience as a local  Doctor in the area for the last 31 years and will be taking charge of the Antrim Road Medical Centre.
I wish Dr Loughrey, the staff and all our patients the very best for the future.
Thank you.

Dr Michael

